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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
College Visits for Year 11 Pupils 
 
I hope you are well and had a lovely Christmas and new year. 
 
I wanted to keep you up to date with plans for the next few months, in particular in relation to your 
young person looking at, and selecting, a college for the next stage of their education. 
   
We will be planning some organised tours of some of the local colleges, but I thought it might be 
useful if you also had links to their websites so you and your young person can start to get a feel for 
each of them and the type of courses that they offer.   
 
The visits we organise will be for our pupils only, so they can get a general feel for the colleges 
before considering places and making applications.  
 
If preferred, you can also contact the colleges directly yourself. Should you wish to visit the colleges 
yourself, information about open evenings are readily available on their website. 
  
I have attached website links below to our most local colleges.  
  
Peterborough College (previously known as Peterborough Regional College: 
www.peterborough.ac.uk  
 
City College Peterborough         www.citycollegepeterborough.ac.uk  
 
Stamford College                           www.stamford.ac.uk  
 
All year 11 pupils will be having some 1-2-1 careers advice during the next term. 
 
Please do let me know if you have any questions or if you need any further assistance or guidance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Toshack  
Designated Safeguarding Lead, Pupil Welfare & Careers Leader  
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